
 

Dear Parents,  

The School Council are planning to have a film in the hall with popcorn and 

squash. 

We would like to know if your child is allergic to anything in popcorn or squash. 

The film we will be watching is the Secret Life of Pets which is a U certificate.  

We are asking for a £1 donation towards the cost of the popcorn and squash. 

Any profits will be donated to the Radizo Trust charity as we are supporting 

their ‘Amazing Maize’ project.  

The film will be on Monday 19th December at 1.30.  

Please complete the form below and return with £1 attached to the form.  

Thank you 

Ella and Lily  

On behalf of the School Council  

School Council Film 

Child’s Name:……………………………………… Class:……………. 

I give permission for my child to eat popcorn and drink squash at the School Council film 

afternoon.  

I enclose a £1 donation.* 

My child has the following allergies: 

…………………………………………………………………………….………………………………………. 

 

Signed………………………………………… Date:………………… 

*Donations are not compulsory. Anyone who chooses not to make a donation will still be 

able to watch the film but will not be given popcorn or squash.  


